
 

To, 
BSE Limited – CRD 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai-400001 
 
Script Code: 542678 

Sub: Notice of Board Meeting Re-scheduled to be held on Wednesday, 17th November, 2021. 

Dear Sirs, 

In terms of the Regulation 29(1) (a) of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, Notice is hereby given that a 
Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company which was scheduled to be held on Thursday, 16th 
November, 2021 was not held due to some internal technical reasons and which is rescheduled to be held on 
17th November, 2021 inter-alia, to consider and approve the un-audited financial results (standalone and 
consolidated) along with Limited review report and annexure of the Company for the half year ended 
September 30, 2021. 

Request you to please take the above details on record.  

Thanking You, 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Cian Healthcare Limited 
 
 
 
Suraj Shriniwas Zanwar 
Managing Director 
DIN: 01304850  
 
Date: 16/11/2021 
Place: Pune 
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